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TO:  Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk  
 
FROM: Debra Tocarchick, Executive Director 
 
DATE: June 19, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Reappointment of David Hall 
 
 
 
 
On September 12, 2018, Mr. Hall’s term on the Board of Trustees of the Police & Firefighters’ 
Retirement System expires. He has indicated his willingness to serve another three-year term 
and has submitted an updated application. We are forwarding his application for consideration 
of reappointment by the City Commission. 
 
Since his last appointment effective September 13, 2015, the Board of Trustees has convened 
34 meetings.  Mr. Hall’s meeting attendance record for the term is as follows: 
 
 
Total Board meetings attended:    25 
Board Meetings Missed Due to Pension Fund Business:   1 
 
We feel it important to note that Mr. Hall’s usual stellar attendance record was affected this term 
due to absences resulting from the personal in-home/hospice care he provided to his mother 
during the last year of her life. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

 
 
cc: Board of Trustees 
 


